STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

January 21, 2005

Office of the Code Reviser
Attn: Kerry S. Radcliff
P.O. Box 40551

Olympia, WA 98504-0551

RE:  Withdrawal of Proposed Rule Making
WUTC Docket No. TR-040151

Dear Ms. Radcliff:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission filed a Proposed Rule
Making (CR-102) regarding point protection for railroad operations on July 21, 2004, at
WSR # 04-15-140, and continued in WSR # 04-17-057, WSR # 04-21-037, WSR # 04-23-053,
and WSR # 04-24-087. The Commission has decided not to proceed with this
rulemaking proceeding and requests that the Proposed Rule published in WSR # 04-15-
140 be withdrawn. The Commission has sent a notice of the withdrawal of the proposal
rule to all interested persons in the rulemaking docket.

Questions regarding this matter should be addressed to Karen Caillé at 360-664-1136.

Sincerely,

( CONE PEVISER'S OFFICE
CAROLE]. WASHBURN i STATE OF V. SHILGTON
Executive Secretary | i FILED
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